
THE DOLE FOUNDATION 
FOR EMPLOYMENT OF PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES 

Joan Leon 
Vice President 
World Institute on Disability 
510 16th Street, Suite 100 
Oakland, CA 94612-1502 

Dear Joan: 

October 9, 1992 

Enclosed is the first payment on WID's contract with The Dole 
Foundation covering collection and analysis of information pieces 
on the ADA targetted to or from a consumer perspective. Thank you 
for your patience in waiting through the delay. 

We're all looking forward to an interesting project and to 
working with you on this and other issues. 

cc. Steve Brown 
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